
              SCHOOL NEWSLETTER                May 2021 

 

38 Oaklea Road   Magherafelt   BT45 6HX              Tel: 02879418415              www.woodsprimaryschool.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

REMINDER 
 

TERM 3 HOLIDAYS 
 

School will be closed to 
pupils on the following 
dates: 
 
3 & 4 May  
27, 28, 31 May 
1 June  
 
School term will end with 

a half day closing on 
Wednesday 30 June. 

P1-3 11.45am 
P4-7 12noon. 

 

Healthy Snacks 

May £4.80 

June £6.00 
April Snacks & dinners 

missed will be refunded in 

May. 

 

 
 

Sports Day will be held 

during school hours and 

unfortunately due to 

COVID restrictions 

parents will not be invited 

to attend this year.   

We will send home more 

details regarding when to 

send your child’s PE kit 

into school etc.   

Some photos will be 

posted on the school 

website & the class 

seesaw app. 

Important Notice for Parents –  

Payments for Snacks and school Dinners 

 

We are delighted to have a healthy snacks scheme provided by our 

school kitchen which is optional for all pupils.  If your child 

chooses to participate in the programme then they are choosing to 

have snacks for the whole month.  We cannot manage pupils 

taking snacks on different days during the week.  The monthly 

fee will have to be paid up front.  Unfortunately, no refunds can be 

provided.  If your child wishes to stop taking a school healthy 

snack you must notify the teacher in writing before the 

beginning of the month or on the first day of a new month.  

 

The EA have committed to providing an online method of payment 

for all schools but until that commences we would remind you that 

School Dinners should be paid on the Monday for the week ahead 

or month ahead if parents prefer.  The correct cash or a cheque 

(made payable to ‘Education Authority Southern Region’) should be 

sent to each teacher as each classroom has to balance their money 

weekly and are unable to source change. 

  

As you will appreciate, managing cash in school is time consuming 

We need to ask you all to follow this guidance to help teachers in 

school to make the most of the children’s teaching and learning 

time.  The May Dinner Menu is now on our school website. 
 

 
 

5 May WORLD MATHS DAY- Children will experience a day of 

practical Maths in school.  We want to show children how 

important it is to learn numeracy skills for everyday life 

and work. 

6 May Morning: Love For Life Puberty Workshops P6 & P7 

 Afternoon:  P7 Bus Safety Presentation &  

P6 Online Safety Presentation 

EA Woodwind Tuition on Thursdays – remember instruments 

 

7 May P7 Healthy Me - Mental Health Awareness Talk 
 EA Strings Tuition on Fridays – remember instruments 

 

12 May P6 & P7 Road Safety Talks 

18 May Assessment week commences for all pupils.  We would ask 

that all pupils get a good night’s sleep and are not absent 

unless they are sick or are self- isolating.  

20 May P1 Health Checks – School Nurse in to see P1 pupils. 
 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO VISIT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR UPDATES 

THROUGHOUT THE MONTH. 

 

 


